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21st June 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 29th June, Year 6 will be taking a trip to the Glades to have a look at the painted 
flower planters competition that we have entered in to. This competition is being judged by 
Charlie Dimmock. The display will be in the Glades throughout the week so do pop in if you get 
the chance. 
 
We will leave school at 10am and walk to the Glades. We will have a picnic lunch in Queens 
Gardens before visiting the display. We will then walk back to school arriving at approximately 
2pm. 
 
The children will need to be in school uniform but can wear trainers or comfortable walking 
shoes. If it is sunny weather, sunhats should be worn and suncream applied. In the event of poor 
weather, the trip will be cancelled. 
 
If you are available to help, please indicate below. 
 
Please send your child in on this day with a packed lunch or select from the options below if 
requiring a school packed lunch.  Please return the reply slip as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Ed Wilkie 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

Year 6 Glades trip – Wednesday 29th June 2022 

I would/would not like to accompany the class on this trip.* 

My child would like a   cheese       ham       tuna   sandwich* provided by the school 
(please select one option only) 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child* 

*Delete as appropriate 

Signed______________________________________ (parent/carer) Date______________ 

Child _______________________   Class _____________________ 
 


